
Member Updates 
November/December 2021 

 

Thanksgiving holiday has come and gone with many happy memories made. Now I am wishing each of 
you a very Merry Christmas followed by a safe and Happy New Year! Hoping your shopping, shipping 
gifts and baking/cooking are nearly done, so that you may each enjoy the true reason for this wonderful 
season.  May you be surrounded by family and friends, to enjoy each other and the many blessings we 
receive daily. 

The last two months were busy for your PHBA Executive Board, as well, with a face-to-face meeting at 
the Color Breed Congress in Tulsa for November. Below is a summary of these meetings actions. 

National Convention 
Registration forms have been updated and posted to the web. First due date is January 25, 2022. 

Note: A special trip to the PHBHF Museum to further honor three APAs their 80th anniversaries in 2022; 
there will be special displays for TPEA, PHEK and OPEA, plus new memorabilia displayed. It is simple, 
check the box on the Convention Registration form and your ride to and from the Museum is reserved! 

The Welcome Reception will be held at the hotel afterwards, with time to socialize with fellow 
members. 

2022 World Show Update 
Plans are underway to make this another fabulous event for everyone…look for announcements as 
items are finalized! 

Be planning your class sponsorship and/or program ad so you can have choice selections. The first two 
pages have already been sold, thanks to PHBA-A PP Ginny Baskerville! 

Amateur EB Fundraiser 
With the approval of the PHBA EB, amateurs held an on-line fundraiser through Pampered Chef, which 
was very successful! Great Idea and Good Job, Amateur EB and supporting members! 

2022 Registration Special 
After a short review, the EB has expanded the time in 2022 to be January 1, 2022 through April 30, 2022. 
Check the web for any details. 

YE Awards 
The office and the EB are working with Cowboy Bronze to make some pleasant updates to the actual 
awards. Check the web for final placings. 

Again, please enjoy a very Merry Christmas with a safe and Happy New Year! 

Respectfully, 

Mimsi 
Mimsi Roe Coon 
PHBA President, 2021-2022 


